
From: cntuten@embarqmail.com <cntuten@embarqmail.com>
To:  

Date: 2/15/2018 1:18:28 PM
Subject: SCANA merger ~ Website email from Catherine Tuten

I am a retiree from SCE&G. I know first hand that they are a good company. I am in support of the 
merger with Dominion Energy. This merger will benefit SC citizens. SCANA supports our 
communities.
 

Catherine Tuten
 
165 Appleby Ave SE
 
Estill, SC 29918
 
8036250220
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